
 
 
 
 
 

 
August 22, 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you had a great summer with your family.  Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at 
Oneonta! My name is Ms. Blossom and I will be your child’s teacher this school year.  Ms. Ning 
will work alongside with me. We are enthusiastic to have your children in our classroom.  It is 
going to be a year full of fun, learning, and adventures. All of us teachers will continue to work 
collaboratively to ensure that we are offering the quality academic program that will benefit 
your children and enhance their education. 
 
I have been teaching and coaching for 22 years. I received my Early Childhood Montessori 
training from the San Marino Montessori Training Institute. I also received my Lower 
Elementary Montessori Training form the North American Montessori Center. I have a 
Bachelor's degree in Early Childhood Education and a Master's degree in Educational 
Psychology from the University of the Philippines. Ms. Ning has a Bachelor of Science in 
Education, specializing in Mathematics.  It is always a joy to see our students grow and become 
better individuals. We are so blessed to have this remarkable opportunity to nurture and 
educate your child. 
 
I’m sure our students are excited and perhaps a tad nervous about their new grade levels and 
challenges that are coming their way. We can assure you that we, their teachers, are here for 
our students and for all of you as well. Parents are primary educators of their children; working 
together ensures their success. We will work well together to achieve this common goal. 
 
To begin this partnership, join the DOJO app. We will post all announcements relevant to your 
child’s grade level. Students will get their Google Classroom codes in the next few days to 
access homework and daily lessons. The best way to reach me is via my email at 
blossom@oneontamontessori.com or via our school DOJO app. Communication between 
teacher and parents is vital to a child’s well-being so please let’s keep the line of 
communication open all year! 
 
We look forward to working with all of you this year. Let’s make this the best year ever. We will 
see you in school at Back to School Night on Friday, September 9, 2022. Thank you in advance 
for your cooperation and contribution to a positive environment for all as we move toward 
another school year.    



 
Warm Regards, 
Ms. Blossom 


